
Lord, hear our prayer: 

 Jim Huntington - heart bypass surgery 

 Janet Eddy, Colon Cancer - friend of Terry & Linda Trautman 

 Marilyn Kay Rathsman - Cara Jeffries’ sister-in-law 

 Hal Buttrell - long-time friend of Ann & Bill Haas 

 Michelle Archer, a friend of Janet Isbell. 

 All the families who have lost loved ones over the past months 

Praise the Lord! 
 Pat McChesney’s sister Carolyn is back home again and recovering from 

all illness. 

 Jane Francisco is doing much better and is feeling like herself again! 

  Brian Babb – Navy Reserves 

 Alex Bednarek – Navy 

 Brayden K. Barthlow – Air Force 

 Chris Fuhs – Army National Guard 

 Billy Joe Fletcher – Army  

 Abby Pongracz - Air Force 

 Daniel Kotnik - U.S. Army 

THIS WEEK AT FIRST LUTHERAN 

Sunday, 4/4  EASTER SUNDAY 
 8:45 a.m.  Classic Worship Service 
 11:15 a.m.  Casual Worship Service 

Monday, 4/5  OFFICE CLOSED 
 7:00-8:30 p.m. Boy Scout Troop meetings (FH) 

Tuesday, 4/6 
 5:30 - 6:15 p.m. Exercise Class (FH) 
 7:00 p.m.  Fellowship, Stewardship, Evangelism, Christian Ed Team  
    meetings (if applicable) 

Wednesday, 4/7 
 9:00 a.m.  Word on Wednesdays (Men’s Bible Study) 
 6:30 p.m.  Praise Team practice 
 7:00 - 8:30 p.m. Boy Scout Venture Crew meeting (CR) 

Thursday, 4/8 
 5:30 - 6:15 p.m. Exercise Class (FH) 
 6:30 - 7:30 p.m. Cub Scout Den meetings 

Friday, 4/9  OFFICE CLOSED  

Saturday, 4/10 
 8:00 a.m.  Men’s Reunion 
 9:00 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study 

Sunday, 4/11   
 8:45 a.m.  Classic Worship Service  
 11:15 a.m.  Casual Worship Service  

FOOD FOR LIFE 

For April, we will be collecting the following items for  
Hope Community Food Bank: 

➢ Cereal 
➢ Bags of Rice 
➢ Bags of Beans 
➢ Canned Spinach 

➢ Flour and Sugar 
➢ Body Wash 

➢ Monetary gifts are also graciously accepted. 

Thank you! 
The Social Ministry Team 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
Peyton Kay Hahn (4/5) 

Philip Forkert (4/6) 
Olivia Tam (4/6) 
Steve Tam (4/7) 

Pat McChesney (4/7) 
Sandra Love (4/8 
Chase Jones (4/9) 

Dear Church Family, 

In our ongoing efforts to accomplish a thorough Spring 
cleaning of our church home, the Lost & Found box has 
been placed under the mailboxes in the office hallway. 
Hopefully this will make it more convenient for folks to 

check and see if they have left anything at church over the past year 
or so that they would like to have back. Those items still remaining in 
the box by the end of April will be donated to Sans Souci.  

Thank you all for your cooperation with this effort! 

FLC Property Team 


